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 Dear Parents, 
 
We have certainly had a busy week after returning to school from the snow days, which I know the children all thoroughly enjoyed. 
 
I am pleased that all parents looked at the apps, school website and school closures website as we didn’t have any unexpected arrivals, 
apart from one child, who battled through to collect their snow boots!  
A big thank you to Mr. White, Mrs Wood and Mrs Crouch who all turned up to open the school and run breakfast club as usual and then 
all stayed until the start of the school day in case any children did arrive. They all had to then battle their way back home through the 
snow, on foot. Thank you! 
 
We started our book week with the children dressed as a wide variety of different book characters. They had all made such an amazing 
effort and looked fantastic. Mr Eggleton and Miss Meade held the whole school in fear for the day, dressed as Mr. Snape and Miss 
Trunchbull. Mr Eggleton seemed to enjoy acting as his character a little too much and we all breathed a sign of relief when he finally re 
moved the wig! 
On Tuesday the children all had a great time reading books inside their dens.  
Wednesday started with the Mother’s Day Breakfast, which was very successful. The bacon rolls seemed to go down well! This was fol 
lowed by each class taking part in a drama workshop– all the children learnt lots and said how much they had enjoyed it. 
Thursday was Mother’s Day Lunch, once again we had a hall filled with mums, nans and aunties. Thank you so much for all being so pa 
tient! Chartwells had a total of 123 dinner to serve. I think they did pretty well in the timespan! 
 
Thank you to the FOBS team and all the mums who gave up their time (once again) to run the Mothers Day Gift Sale for the children. 
There were so many lovely things for the children to buy. I am sure there will be happy mums and nans on Sunday! 
 
Fir Tree had a lovely treat of a tractor arriving on the school field for their Wheels and Rails topic. Thank you to Mr. Singleton. 
 
Next week, Year 6 will be sleeping overnight on HMS Cavalier, they are all very excited about this opportunity, although I think we will 
have some tired children returning to school on Friday! 
 
Finally, a massive thank you to the church shop who have donated £399 to the school, which alongside a very generous parent donation 
and the donation from The Bell, has enabled us to purchase a new reading scheme. More information will be sent out regarding this 
scheme at a later date. 
 
St David’s Day fell on one of the snow days, so we have rescheduled the tag day for Friday 16th March. If your child is in St David’s they 
may wear something yellow on that day. St Patrick’s Tag Day is also on that Friday so if they are in St. Patrick’s they may come to school 
in something green. 
 
 
 
Best Wishes 
Michelle Cox 

Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 
 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Luke Wallace 

Forge  Mia Rosier 

Hurstwood Devon Louden 

Kemsley Charley Pratten 

Oakwood     Ethan Rollings 

 

           Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Luca Suvari 

Forge   Nathaniel Agyekum   

Hurstwood  Scott Abdey 

Kemsley  Riad Alawad 

Oakwood  Tami Kehinde    

 

Writer of the Week       

Fir Tree Mikel Sage 

Forge  Reece Evans  

Hurstwood Sian Evans 

Kemsley Samuel Jackson 

Oakwood Evie Cameron  

March 

 

Thursday 15th  Football Match (Home) 

Friday 16th   Tag Day for St David’s and St Patrick’s 

Friday 16th   Cross Country at Greenfields 

Thursday 22nd  Spring Afternoon 2.00p.m. (CANCELLED) 

Tuesday 27th  Fir Tree trip Dover Museum 

Tuesday 27th  Football Team Greenfields Yr3/4 

Wednesday 28th  Easter Service 2.00p.m. 

Thursday 29th  Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m. 

Thursday 29th  Netball Team Rainham Girls 

Friday 30th March—Friday 13th April Easter Break 

April 

Monday 16th  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 17th  Children return to school 

Thursday 26th  Kemsley trip British Museum 

Thursday 26th  Spring Disco 3.30—5p.m. 

May 

SATS week Year 6 May 14th—19th  

Saturday 19th  May Day (all children are needed in school) 

Monday 28th May — Friday 1st June Half Term Break 

June 

Monday 4th   Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 5th   Children return to school 

Wednesday 13th  Sports Day a.m. 

July 

Wednesday 18th  Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Yr6 Pool Party 

Reminder: If you pay by BACS could you please 

send Mrs Hewitt an email to:-  

finance@bredhurst.kent.sch.uk 

Mary’s Meals pennies are being collected 

in the  children’s classrooms. 

We are also supporting ‘Marie Curie’ 

Cancer Care. 

The daffodil badges will be on sale 

during March £1 

Friday 16th March— Tag Day  

for St. David’s (Yellow) and St. Patrick’s. (Green)

Children can come to school in their house colours 


